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SOUTHWESTERN TRAVIS COUNTY GROUNDWATER CONSERVATION DISTRICT

NOTICE OF HEARING ON APPLICATION FOR OPERATING PERMIT
January 22, 2024, at 5:30 PM
Bee Cave City Hall, 4000 Galleria Parkway, Bee Cave, TX 78738

Notice is hereby given that Clancy Utility Holdings, LLC (Applicant) submitted an operating
permit application to Southwestern Travis County Groundwater Conservation District
(SWTCGCD) on December 14, 2021, seeking authorization to produce 28.3 acre-feet of
groundwater per year from a single existing Middle Trinity Aquifer well for municipal use.

The well from which the Applicant seeks to produce groundwater is located at Longitude W -
98.133722, Latitude N 30.330440, in Travis County, Texas, on an approximately 1,400-acre
tract that straddles Travis and Hays counties. The SWTCGCD General Manager proposes the
SWTCGCD Board approves the application with certain special permit conditions.

This application is set for hearing before the SWTCGCD Board on January 22, 2024 at 5:30 PM
Central Standard Time at Bee Cave City Hall, 4000 Galleria Parkway, Bee Cave, TX 78738.
Anyone interested in the application may submit written comments to SWTCGCD prior to the
hearing or may attend the meeting and submit written comments or make oral comments (these
comments will not be considered evidence in the hearing on the application). Anyone interested in
protesting the application as party must submit a written request for a contested case hearing prior
to the hearing in accordance with SWTCGCD Rules. The Applicant’s application materials and
the General Manager’s proposed action will be made available online at www.swtcgcd.com and at
the SWTCGCD office. If you would like more information about this application or the District’s
procedures, you may contact the District by phone at (512) 276-2875, or in person at 8656 W
Highway 71, Building A, Suite 224, Austin, Texas 78735.




